
 ST. LUKE’S CHURCH OF ENGLAND 

PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 Friday 17th March 2023 

Week Commencing Monday 20th March  2023 

 

Monday 

 

Year 3+4 Lunch Time Rugby Club 

Woodwind/Voice/Violin Lessons 

Year 5+6 Football Club 

 

Tuesday 

 

Guitar/Brass Lessons 

Year 4 Wider Opportunities Brass Lessons  

Year 5+6 Lunch Time Cricket Club 

Year 3+4 Football Club 

Parents’ Afternoon/Evening 

 

Wednesday 

 

Year 5+6 Lunch Time Rugby Club 

Percussion Lessons 

Year 5+6 Visit to Church 

Parents’ Evening 

 

Thursday Violin/Piano/Keyboard Lessons 

Year 1+2 Football Club 

 

 

Friday 

 

Sunday 

 

Year  3+4 Lunch Time Cricket Club 

 

Sunday Club every 2nd and 4th Sunday each month 

Comic Relief 

Thank you to everyone who sent in donations for 
Comic Relief today. 



 

Teachers to Parents Text Messaging Service 

We believe that some parents have been experiencing difficulty 
receiving the Newsletter via our text messaging service.  If you have the 
Teachers to Parents App on your phone please remove this so that any 

messages can be received as a regular text message.  

The Newsletter is sent out weekly via our text messaging service, along 
with being uploaded to our website https://

www.saintlukes.wigan.sch.uk/page/
newsletters/19596 

Regular updates about upcoming events in school 
and Church are added to the Newsletter and website 

regularly. 

  

Admission to Reception Class from September 2024 

There are changes to our admission policy for 2024/25, including the 
supplementary information that we require. 
The policy and supplementary forms can be 

found by following this link:  https://
www.saintlukes.wigan.sch.uk/page/

admissions/19535 

Mother’s Day Sale 

Thank you to The Friends of St Luke’s for the fantastic 
Mother’s Day Sale they have organised in school this 

week.  The children have had great fun visiting the sale 
and we hope that everyone will be happy with their gifts. 

Mother’s Day  

Thank you to everyone who joined us for the Mother’s 
Day Worship yesterday.  The presentation by our 

Reception children was amazing and they all 
performed brilliantly. 

All the children will bring home an individual primrose 
plant today to celebrate Mother’s Day and give to a 

special person in their life.  



Dates For Your Diary 

 

Tuesday 21st March — Parents’  Afternoon/Evening  

Wednesday 22nd March — Year 5 and 6 visit to Church 

Wednesday 22nd March — Parents’ Evening 

W/C Monday 27th March — Science Week  

Thursday 30th March — Family Easter Bingo (doors open at 6.00pm, eyes 
down 6.30pm) 

Sunday 1st March — Sunday Club Sponsored Walk 

Monday 3rd April — Easter Worship 2.15pm (all parents/grandparents/
carers welcome to attend)  

Tuesday 4th April — School closes for Easter 

 

  

Safeguarding 

Please follow these links to see how we safeguard the children and 
adults in our school. 

 

Safeguarding, Child Protection and Early Help Policy: https://
www.saintlukes.wigan.sch.uk/serve_file/9112873 

 

Safeguarding Statement: https://www.saintlukes.wigan.sch.uk/
serve_file/186934 

 

Safeguarding Procedure Booklet: https://www.saintlukes.wigan.sch.uk/
serve_file/4669242 

St Luke’s Children’s Sunday Club Sponsored Walk 

St Luke’s Church Children’s Sunday Club has organised 
a sponsored walk around Pennington Flash on Saturday 
1st April to raise funds to repair the hole that appeared 

over winter in the Church ceiling. 

All families are welcome to join in the walk. Further 
details of meeting places and times will follow. 






